
Wanted...DEAD or ALIVE!!!

All Le Coultre Items

Part/Entire Collections...Paying CASH

Steve - 917-929-6019

stephenassociate@aol.com

Wanted...

Watch Bands with Company Names

Immediate Payment

Stanley:

516-681-6693

BLACK FOREST CLOCKS

Professional Restoration, Repair

and Refinishing

Call Carl Listl - 516-437-2880

Metal & Dial Rstoration...

Plating, polishing, lacquering,

& refinishing

Bill Berkowitz: 973-229-2465

Jerry Maltz has a limited supply of his book

‘BAIRD ADVERTISING CLOCKS”

This quality hardcover book is still only $35.00

For an autographed copy email us514@aol.com

YOUR AD HERE

Info must be received 6 weeks

prior to meeting date via

snall mail or email to LU

“This Old Clock” Repair Book by David

Goodman is available for sale by his

grandson via email: marjotes@gmail.com

Dutch Antique Clock parts/cases

bought and sold.

A. Meurs

128 Cow Hill Rd., Clinton, CT 06413

860-669-4124 / acmct2@aol.com

TRAVEL DIRECTIONS TO

GOOD COUNSEL CAMPUS

From Long Island and Queens take Whitestone or Throgs Neck Bridge

to Hutchinson River Parkway North to I-287 (towards White Plains). On

I-287 take Exit 6. Make a left and another left on North Broadway/Rt.22

South. Proceed 6 traffic lights and turn left onto the campus. Straight

ahead is a security booth. Turn right, on your right is the sports gym.

From Connecticut and adjoining Upstate NY take Cross Westchester

Expressway to I-287 West to Exit 6. Follow the directions above.

SCHEDULE:

8:00 AM..........................Mart Table Holders set-up
8:30 AM..........................All invited to the Mart Refreshments Available
9:30 AM..........................50/50 Raffle
10:00 AM .......................Presentation Speaker 
11:30 AM........................Mart Closes

REGULATIONS

All Mart tables shall display only horological items.

Not responsible for items damaged, lost, or stolen.

YOU MUST BE AWARE OF ALL ACTIVITY AT

YOUR TABLE. Members are responsible for

compliance with State and local tax regulations.

Visit Our Website:

www.nawcc.org - chapterlink

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF
WATCH AND CLOCK COLLECTORS

NEW YORK CHAPTER #2

FOUNDED IN 1944  

  

PLEASE JOIN US

SUNDAY, APRIL 17, 2011

MART – MEETING – REFRESHMENTS

8:30 AM

AT THE GOOD COUNSEL CAMPUS
WHITE PLAINS, NY

PROGRAM – BILL CLARKE
Time in The Mainframe of the Computer

A computer named, Watson, competed on the TV show “Jeopardy”. It successfully
answered many questions, but can it tell time? And why would it want to?

Bill Clarke will discuss the use of time in computers and how computers have evolved
their use of time.

Bill is a member of the NAWCC and a past president of Chapter 84(Mid Hudson Valley).
He enjoys repairing movements and teaches basic clock repair for the local adult
education program.

Bill has worked for many years in a computer development laboratory. He has designed
chips associated with computer time and sharing of time between computers. He is
currently designing high availability systems.

Please plan to attend this unusual presentation on a topic that is certain to bring you into
the 21  century.   s t

GOOD COUNSEL CAMPUS
52 NORTH BROADWAY (ROUTE 22) - WHITE PLAINS, NY

http://www.nawcc.org


FUTURE MEETINGS - DATES & LOCATIONS

May  22, 2011 Park Restaurant Sept. 11, 2011 Park Restaurant
July   9, 2011 Picnic in the Park (T.B.D.) Nov.  13, 2011 Good Counsel

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Dear Members,

Our March meeting at the Park Restaurant was a success with a large turnout and lots of
activity. The in depth presentation given by Steve Sadowski on Barometers took you through
their history from the Italian connection to the present. It was well attended, very informative
and full of humor.

Note: this is the last issue of the meeting notice in which free ads will appear. They will
resume with the November meeting notice and if you would like to advertise please contact
me.

In your February NAWCC Bulletin there is a ballot to vote for Directors, Nominating &
Elections Committee Chair and the revised By-Laws. PLEASE VOTE. Your ballot must be
postmarked by April 1, 2011 and PLEASE be sure to put your NAWCC# and COUNTRY on
the return address portion of the ballot. If you do not, your ballot will not be counted. The
candidates are listed in the Bulletin and on the NAWCC website. If you need further
information, contact me. 

We are sorry to announce that Richard Taub has resigned as Vice President of Chapter 2.
Richard has been on our executive council for many years, has been a diligent worker and has
been extremely instrumental to the success of this Chapter. We wish him well and hope he
will continue as a member and attend our meetings.

Okay Folks, we are now in need of a Vice President, a 2  Vice President and a Treasurer.nd

SO, if no one steps up to fill these positions, we will be forced to eliminate what we all enjoy
at our meetings. Without leadership and planning there would be no breakfast, no live
speakers and fewer meetings which, in a very short time, would result in the closure of this
Chapter. Not only are officers needed, we need volunteers to work behind the scenes. Anyone
who attends meetings must realize what is involved – it doesn’t happen by itself. The more
volunteers, the lighter the work load. My many thanks to those who have been volunteering
and continue to do so. I am a phone call or e-mail away.

Our speaker at this meeting is Bill Clarke, a member of Chapter 2. He is Treasurer of Mid
Hudson Chapter84 and organizes the multi Chapter Picnic in the Park. When you see Bill,
thank him and let him know what a great job he does with the Picnic that we all enjoy. Bill’s
presentation will be a first time talk about Time and the Computer. 

Hope to see all of you at this meeting.

Regards,
Lu Sadowski
718-429-6251 or lbsadowski@aol.com

NEW RATES 2010-2011:
DUES $8.00, PRE-REGISTRATION $9.00, MART TABLES $9.00, WALK-INS AT
DOOR $12.00, TABLES AT DOOR (if available) $12.00.

 
 

      
  

MART REGISTRATION
REGISTRATION: 8:30 AM

Pre-Registration $9.00 each and Mart Tables $9.00 each which must be

received by Apr. 14, 2011. Tables are assigned by Pre-Registration only

to NY Chapter 2 members in good standing. Tables at the door, if

available are $12.00.

ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL FRAN SCHMIDT AT 516-883-8813

B

President
Lu Sadowski
59-12 72  Streetnd

Maspeth, NY 11378
(718) 429-6251
lbsadowski@aol.com

Vice President
POSITION AVAILABLE

Secretary/Treasurer
Fran Schmidt
300 East Overlook, Apt. 549
Port Washington, NY 11050
(516) 883-8813

Treasurer
POSITION AVAILABLE

Program Chairman
George Feinstein

Executive Council
Stanley Drucker
Jon Jacobi
Jerry Maltz
George Mednick
Arlyn Rath
Steve  Sadowski

Past Presidents
Dr. Anthony Benis
Oscar C. Roesen
Brooks Palmer
J.S. Fuchs
Dr. Arthur L. Rawlings
Dr. P.L. Small

Warren W. Stumpf
Prof. D.E. Whitford
Nelson O. Argueso
David R. Urquhart
Irving Cooperman
G. Robert Hamilton
Samuel J. Kutner
Leonard C. Corwin
James R. Hetfield
Robert Stenard
Shirley Cooperman
Daniel Gaenger
George Rath
Stanley Drucker
Marty Swetsky
Anne Drucker
Richard Taub
Arlyn Rath
David Goodman
Steve Sadowski
Art Aronstein
Jerry Maltz

NY CHAPTER 2 OF NAWCC REGISTRATION CARD

NAWCC Member/Spouse/Guest $9 per person #           @ $9 = $                

No SASE’s Please - Please Print 
MART TABLE
CHAPTER MEMBERS ONLY! $9 each #           @ $9 = $                

Make check payable to NY Chapter #2 of NAWCC TOTAL = $              

NAMES FOR BADGES NAWCC #
1)                                                                                                                     

2)                                                                                                                     

3)                                                                                                                     

4)                                                                                                                     

Phone: (          )                                                                          

Please mail in the enclosed addressed envelope.
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